
 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO PURCHASE 
July 20, 2017 

 
In accordance with Local Contract Review Board Rules C-046-0440, notice is hereby 
given by the Transportation Fleet Maintenance Division, through its Procurement 
Division, that it intends to purchase Qty.14, 2017 Dodge Charger vehicles from Withnell 
Motor Company though the State of Oregon Cooperative Purchasing Program 
Agreement #5553. The total purchase is $355,474.00. A vendor may submit comments 
regarding this notice to the Procurement Division Director, George Marlton, 2051 Kaen 
Road, Oregon City, Oregon, 97045. Written comments must be received by 5:00PM, 
within seven (7) calendar days from the date of issuance of this Notice of Intent to 
Purchase. 

 
 
 
 
 


